
   

Wednesday	Update,	May	29,	2019	
	
	

 

Mass:  4th grade hosted Mass today.  8th graders passed the light of leadership to the 7th graders 
this morning.  Good luck to our 8th graders as they enter this new journey, and 7th graders we are 
looking forward to your leadership next year!  
 
Important Musical Information:  Yesterday an email was sent to all families detailing our musical practice 
and performance.  Please pay close attention to those details!  If you have questions, call the office so we can 
sort out any questions before the practice and performance.  Please, hold your flowers until the end of the 
performance and please no recordings due to copyright.  Thank you! 
 
Important Aftercare News:  There will be NO AFTERCARE on Thursday, May 30th (The Wizard of Oz) and 
Wednesday, June 5th (Last Day of School). 
 
Field Day is this Friday, May 31:  We need parent volunteers to make the day run smoothly. Plan on being at 
the school 8:00am-2:00pm. Please call or text Jen Moran if you are able to help! (231.313.5927) Thank you!  
 
Confirmation Date Change:  Please note that Confirmation has been moved to Monday, November 4.       
Taste of the Town is scheduled for Tuesday, November 5. 
 
Advertising in our Student Homework Planners/Parent Handbooks:  These books get advertisement 
visibility among families with school age children.  They are handed out to any parent interested in enrolling in 
our school.  The books are prepared at no cost to the school, by BG Enterprises, a well-respected company that 
serves many Catholic schools in our Diocese. The company solicits advertisements from our local community 
to cover the printing costs.  Please consider advertising.   Thank you.  
 
Summer Art Camp: Stay cool during those hot summer days at ART CAMP! Flyers were emailed along with 
paper copies in previous folders. Camp is open to students in rising grades 1-8. Students in rising grades 7-9 are 
welcome to volunteer for service hours. Please contact Mrs. Tyndall with questions. 
 
Crusader Classic 5k Fun Run t-shirts for sale:  Sizes still available are (6) Youth Medium and (1) Adult 
Medium at $10.00 each. These t-shirts may be worn on P.E. days.  Contact the office if you are interested. 
 
Correction:  Alumni Emma Ferretti, Emma Wester, Merrill Mikolajczyk and Juliana Lewis were recipients of 
National Honor Society at St. James High School not SHS.   
 
Thank you to Jeff Diehl and Sean Brown for helping Mr. Curtis set up for State Fair and 8th Grade Dance.   
We appreciate your help so much. 
 
Upcoming Events: 
May 30 – Special School Hours – 9am-1pm  (students must report to AAST by 3:45pm)  ---- NO AFTERCARE 
May 30 – WIZARD OF OZ – 4:30 & 7pm Performances @ AAST     
May 31 -  Field Day 
June 3 -  Athletic Awards 12:45 CLC 
June 4 - Gr. 8 Hallwalk 9am   --------   Noon Dismissal   --- Baccalaureate Mass-8th Gr. Graduation 5pm 
June 4 - Choir will be singing at the Baccalaureate/Graduation Mass on June 4th 
June 5 - Mass-3rd Gr.     ------   Gr. 3-7 Academic Awards – 10:30am CLC 
June 5 - Last Day of School   ------- Noon Dismissal -----No Aftercare 
 

"Go forth and set the world on fire." 
— St. Ignatius of Loyola 


